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12th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
TRIP TO WOODLAND ADVENTURE COMPANY 
 
In order to fully bring alive this half term’s learning adventure: ‘A Passport to a Fragile World’, 
we have arranged a visit to the Woodland Adventure Company on Wednesday 4th October. 
Whilst there, we will take part in a variety of hands-on activities themed around looking after 
the environment, surviving in the rainforest and identification of flora and fauna - as well as 
finishing with freshly made hot chocolate, popcorn and roasted marshmallows! 
 
The site can only accommodate 30 children at a time so we are visiting as a class.  
 
6MW will leave school at 8.55 and return for lunch. 
 
6F will be eating their lunch at the Woodland Adventure company before their session. For this 
reason, children in 6F will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is eligible for a free school 
meal and would like a school packed lunch, please book this option on school grid by Friday 
29th September. No sweets are allowed on the visit. 6F will return to school before the end of 
the day.  
 
Everyone needs to come dressed for the outdoors – waterproofs, old clothes, wellies or boots, 
hats, gloves, scarfs etc. and prepare to get muddy. If children also bring to school their normal 
school clothes and shoes in a bag then they can change once we get back if necessary.  
 
We reserve the right to refuse to take children if their behaviour is considered to be of an 
unacceptable standard or that their behaviour may put other children at risk. 
 
There will be a £12 voluntary contribution per child that can be paid via ParentPay by 
Wednesday 27th September so that we can finalise arrangements. Unfortunately, if we do not 
receive enough contributions, the trip will not be able to go ahead. Payment on ParentPay will 
also give permission for your child to go. We realise this is a challenging time for everyone 
financially but please note there is no further payments needed for visits or trips until the new 
year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S. McClure                  Mrs L Winston            Mr G. Flitcroft        
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